
 

  

NEWS RELEASE 
Ontario English Catholic Teachers’ Association (OECTA)  
Labour Action on Thursday, February 27, 2020 
February 20, 2020 
 
This is a reminder that all NCDSB schools will be closed to students tomorrow – 
Friday, February 21. As well, no school buses will be running for students.  
 
Our schools will re-open on Monday, February 24 and all school buses will resume 
services for students Monday morning.  
 
As well, we need to inform you that the Ontario English Catholic Teachers’ Association 
(OECTA) will begin rotating strikes next week if an agreement is not reached with the 
Provincial Government. For the NCDSB this means that teachers will be on strike on 
Thursday, February 27, 2020. As a result of this one-day strike, our schools will be 
closed to students on Thursday, February 27, 2020.  
 
In summary, NCDSB schools will be closed to students on:  
Friday, February 21, 2020 and  
Thursday, February 27, 2020  
 
Should you require additional information, please visit our website at 
www.ncdsb.on.ca or follow us on Twitter and Facebook. Regular labour updates and 
other important information will be available to you on these communication 
platforms.  
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For more information, please contact: Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
at (705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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